
Second Sunday Of Advent 
December 10, 2017 

“Make straight the paths of the Lord.” 
– Mark 1.1-8 

 
MASS  SCHEDULE  THIS  WEEK MASS  INTENTION 

Tuesday December 12 NO  MASS 
Wednesday December 13 NO  MASS 
Thursday December 14 NO  MASS 
Friday December 15 NO  MASS 
Saturday December 16 4:00pm John & Opal Dwyer 
Sunday December 17 9:00am For  All  Parishioners 
  12:30pm (Latin) Dr. Fred George 
    

Confessions  --  Every Thursday  –  10:30am 
Way of the Cross  --  Every Friday  –  6:00pm 

 

 

 
 

Last  Week's  Offertory  Collection 
       
  Regular Envelopes $1,479.00  
  Loose Donations $145.65  
  Christmas Baskets $305.00  
  Pro-Life $134.00  
  Initial $20.00  
  Flowers $25.00  
  Memorial Tree $10.00  
  Heating $35.00  
  Building Fund  $485.00  
   $2,638.65 Last Week’s Total 

                             
 

 

 
 
Mass Cancellations 
There will be no noon Masses from Tuesday, December 12th through Friday, December 15th, while 
Fr. Melanson is on retreat. Confessions on Thursday, December 14th, and Way of the Cross on 
Friday, December 15th, have also been cancelled.  
 
2018 Sunday Envelopes 
Envelopes are available at the back of the church. If the spelling of your name or the address listed 
on your envelopes is incorrect, please contact the office.  
 
Memorial Tree 
Many have found our Memorial Tree to be a helpful way of remembering and dealing with feelings 
of loss during an otherwise happy time. If this is helpful for you, you are invited to print the 
names(s) of deceased relatives and friends on the outside of an envelope and mark it “Memorial 
Tree”. These names will be placed on ornaments that will decorate the Tree. While you may also 
use the same envelope to make a voluntary donation to our Building Fund, a donation is not 
required. Deadline for submission of names is Sunday, December 17th. 
 
Ministry Schedule 
We will soon be preparing the January - March Ministry Schedule. If you know that you will be 
unavailable during those months, please contact the office by today, Sunday, December 10th. 



 
 
Christmas Ministry Schedule 
There will be a sign-up sheet at the back of the church until today, Sunday, December 10th. Please 
check off which Masses you plan on attending so that we can complete the Christmas Schedule. 
 
Christmas Flower Memorial  
Again this year we are asking for your assistance as we decorate Holy Trinity for Christmas. We 
encourage you to make a donation towards our Christmas flowers in memory of a loved one. 
Simply write the name(s) of those you would like to remember on the outside of an envelope and 
drop it in the collection. Deadline for submission of names is Sunday, December 17th. Please also 
indicate that the envelope is for “Flowers”, and include your envelope number. The names of all 
those being honored will be included in our Christmas bulletin. 
 
Christmas Baskets 
Please place your contributions in an envelope labeled “Christmas Baskets”. 
 

 
 
Menu Next Week (December 16): Seafood Chowder 
 Potato Leek 

 

HOLY  TRINITY 
348 Rockland Road 

PO Box 141, Stn. Main 
Saint John, NB  E2L 3X8 

 
holytrinitysj.com 

 
Pastor: Father Peter Melanson 

 fr.melanson@gmail.com 
 

 

 
Office:  Monday - Friday, 8am - 1pm 

653-6838    |    office@holytrinitysj.com 
 

 facebook.com/HolyTrinitySJ    twitter.com/HolyTrinitySJ 
 

 
 

Sacrament Of Baptism             
Baptisms are celebrated by appointment. To make arrangements, please contact the office.           
 

Sacrament Of Penance/Reconciliation 
Confessions are celebrated on Thursdays at 10:30am. 
 

Sacrament Of Marriage   
To be married at Holy Trinity church, couples must first make an appointment with Father Peter to 
discuss their plans. At least a six month notice and taking a marriage preparation course is a 
requirement.  
 

Sacrament And Ministry To The Sick 
If there is a family member or relative in the hospital who would like to receive a visit from the 
pastor,  please inform Father Peter.  Also, please let Father Peter know if there is someone sick 
or confined to their home who would like to receive a visit, receive Holy Communion, or be 
anointed with the Sacrament of the Sick. 
 

Home Blessings 
Please contact the office to make arrangements for Father Peter to bless your new home. 


